
Inscription Canyon Water Co. Monthly Operator Notes 

October 2020 
 

Molly Way was flushed twice and the fire pumps exercised. 

 

The easement road was checked twice to insure no leaks or issues with our lines 

 

Valve exercise program should be completed in Nov. 

 

We had an issue with a pressure drop while Enviro-Tech was working on the PLC at the 

Cooper Morgan boost station, it was a temporary drop in pressure and was back to 

normal within minutes. 

 

New lines in Sterling ranch continue to be flushed 

 

(5) new meter installs (5) TRR   

 

Meter reads went good this month 

 

Monthly samples were collected and delivered to the lab. (No issues) 

 

All equipment is working properly at this time 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


